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This week’s meeting – December 19th 

Dr. Judith Broder – The Soldiers Project 
 

 
 

Dr. Broder, a psychiatrist, created The Soldiers Project to support free, 
confidential, unlimited therapy to veterans returning from Iraq and 

Afghanistan – and their families. 

As Dr. Judith Broder watched a play documenting the mental anguish some 
veterans experience after coming come from war, something clicked. As a 
psychiatrist, she knew that without help some soldiers would never get past 
what they had seen and done. She also understood that a veteran's distress 
can painfully affect loved ones. Taking action, Dr. Broder created an 
organization that supports free, confidential, unlimited therapy to service 
members and their families. –  
 
See more at: http://www.encore.org/judith-broder#sthash.uAIR1qeN.dpuf 
 

 

****Pasadena Kiwanis Board meeting – 
Tuesday, December 17th at the University Club – 
12:00 -2:00 PM 

 

JOKER’S WILD JACKPOT IS OVER $800 



Birthdays and anniversaries December 2013: 

Birthdays    

Nato Flores                       12/07 

Chi Ching Chang     12/10 

Chris Cabot      12/19 

Beverley Bogar     12/27 

Kiwanis anniversaries - Club 

Mel Smith     12/05/1974 – 39 years 

Karen Drew     12/07/1998 – 15 years 

Craig Wallace    12/19/1985 – 28 years 

Harry Crusberg    12/22/1983 - 30 years 
 

Kiwanis anniversaries - Wedding  

NONE       
 
Salvation Army – Bell Ringing at Macy’s (Lake Avenue) – 
Saturday, December 21st – Sign-up with Joe Moore 
 

The Kiwanis International President is Coming!!!!! 

 
Kiwanis International President 2013‐2014 

Gunter Gasser 
Saturday, December 28th, 2013 

11:30 AM to 2:00 P.M. 
University Club of Pasadena 

175 North Oakland, Pasadena, CA 
 

Luncheon Price: $45.00 per person, Sponsored Youth $38.00 per person 


